
  

Notes and Rests from the Maestro.   
  
Next week, September 4th, will be our first rehearsal of the fall season.  We will have 
our dress rehearsal for the September 11th concert beginning at 7p on Wednesday, 
September 4th, in the gymnasium of St. Ambrose. 929 Pearl Rd, Brunswick, OH 
44212.  Please plan on bringing your music stand.  Complete information will be 
provided next week following our September 4th rehearsal.   

This concert will be performed in the gymnasium (Hilkert Hall) 

Suggested entry to the complex would be via Pearl Road to the far North driveway.  
You will pass St. Ambrose School building and can park in that lot.  The gymnasium 
[E] is called Hilkert Hall Gym on the campus map.  There is an entrance to the gym 
immediately next to the parking area.  Marcus 
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September 9-11 Concert! 

 


